
SB 196 

Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee 

Chairman Tyson and Committee members: 

 

We are in total support of approving Bill No. SB196 to restore LAVTR, to reduce our Real Estate 
Taxes on our property in Basehor, KS 66007.  Our taxes have increased every year since we 
moved here in 2001.  We are now paying $740 per month!  There seems to be no end in sight, 
and no relief for residents on a fixed income.  

We appreciate that the bill has been introduced so early in the first session upon your return 
after the holiday break.   

We fear that if something is not done soon, we could be facing multitudes of law suits, as you 
are seeing in Kansas City, MO. 

Please listen to your constituents and vote for this bill to give us all relief from this unfair tax 
burden. 

Thank you for this consideration! 

Sincerely, 

Roger and Jody DeLong 

 


